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BY EMAIL & RESS 

August 24, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2022-0160 Enabling the Implementation of an Ultra-Low Overnight TOU Price Plan 
 
Hydro One appreciates the opportunity to participate in the consultation on the Enabling the Implementation 
of an Ultra-Low Overnight TOU Price Plan. We wish to confirm our participation in the meeting scheduled 
for September 13, 2022, from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  
 
Attending on behalf of Hydro One will be Danny Relich (Director, Meter to Bill), Meghan Atkinson (Manager 
- Customer Care) and Melanie Bhandari (Manager of Regulatory Strategy).  Their contact information is set 
out below: 
 

 Danny Relich,    416-986-5027             danny.relich@HydroOne.com 
 Meghan Atkinson 905-944-3200  meghan.atkinson@HydroOne.com 
 Melanie Bhandari        416-706-6084    melanie.torrie@HydroOne.com 

 
This filing has been submitted electronically using the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System 
(RESS). 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

 
 

Stephen Vetsis 
 
 


